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Dear Nerida, 

Thank you for speaking at the IIC’s Regional Regulators Forum (RRF) on Tuesday 8 February. The
RRF is a closed meeting for regulators and as you are aware your fellow panellists are: 

Moderator: Andrea Millwood Hargrave, Principal, Millwood Hargrave Ltd 

 Panellists: 

Nerida O’Loughlin, Chair and Agency Head, Australian Communications and Media Authority
(ACMA) 

Dr Wei-Chung Teng, Commissioner, National Communications Commission (NCC), Taiwan, ROC 

Than Htun Aung, Deputy Director General, Posts and Telecommunications Department,
Myanmar 

On the subject: Roundtable Session 1: Protecting citizens and consumers 

As with all our events and meetings we promote them via Social Media. Given one of your fellow
Regulator panellists is from Myanmar, this has attracted some negative tweets, as it has been
shared by an organisation called Justice for Myanmar and therefore you have been mentioned as
a fellow panellist. 

Our original tweet for the event has been removed, however information is still circulating on
social media, Twitter, and I wanted to make you aware of the situation. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you wish to discuss further. 

With kind regards, 

Lynn 

Lynn Robinson | Director General
International Institute of Communications 
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